
 

 

MID SUSSEX DISTRICT COUNCIL 
Notice of publication of the Copthorne Neighbourhood Development Plan 

 
CONSULTATION FROM TUESDAY 9th FEBRUARY 2021 TO WEDNESDAY 24th MARCH 

2021 
 

REGULATION 16 - THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING (GENERAL) REGULATIONS 2012 
AND THE LOCALISM ACT 2011 

 
The subject matter: 
Copthorne Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 
Details: 
Worth Parish Council has submitted its Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) to Mid 
Sussex District Council for independent Examination.  The Plan Area cover the Coprthorne 
and Worth ward which lies to the north east of the district and contains the village of 
Copthorne. The NDP includes polices on Housing, Local Green Spaces, character, 
community facilities, transport, economy, parking and sustainability. Once adopted, these 
polices will be used to determine planning applications locally along with the Mid Sussex 
District Plan. 
 
Consultation on the Submission (Regulation 16) version of the Neighbourhood Plan is taking 
place from Tuesday 9th February 2021 until Midnight Wednesday 24th March 2021. All 
representations received from this consultation will be forwarded to an independent 
Examiner appointed to examine the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Where the Plan can be inspected: 
Copies of the Copthorne Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents are available to 
view on our website at: www.midsussex.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplans from Tuesday 9th 
February 2021. 
 

Documents will not be made available in deposit locations due to the current COVID-
19 pandemic. If local residents have difficulty in engaging online, we have provided a 
telephone number and email address below. 
 
Email: neighbourhoodplans@midsussex.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01444 458166 
 
How to Make Representations: 
Formal comments can be submitted online using the representation form at: 
www.midsussex.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplans or by email to: 
neighbourhoodplans@midsussex.gov.uk or by post to Planning Policy and Economic 
Development, Mid Sussex District Council, Oaklands Road, Haywards Heath, West Sussex, 
RH16 1SS.   
 
Please be aware that all comments received will be publicly available and may be 
included on our website (personal contact details will not be published). 
 
Notification 
Any representation may include a request to be notified of the local planning authority’s 
decision under regulation 19 in relation to the neighbourhood development plan. Mid Sussex 
District Council will process the information you provide in a manner that is compatible with 
the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
 
Sally Blomfield 
Divisional Leader for Planning and Economy – Monday 8th February 2021 
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